When to refer to occupational health
Occupational health are registered (NMC – nurses or GMC – Doctors) health professionals such as nurses and doctors with specialist qualifications in workplace health and wellbeing. 
The need to refer an employee to occupational health arises in but not limited to these circumstances:
· Long-term sickness absence > 4 weeks
· Short-term frequent sickness absence
· Performance or behavioural changes that are an issue
· The employee is stating that work is affecting health
· The employer has concerns that ill health, treatments or medications may impinge on safety or performance
· For a fitness to work assessment
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Return to work advice
The advice received will inform your decision-making processes. 
Occupational health advice can assist you to be legislative compliant, protect you from litigation, fulfil your employer duty of care responsibilities and demonstrate being a fair employer. 
An occupational health report will give you insights into the health issue, how it can give rise to work related difficulties, give advice to the employee and employer on how to improve the situation. The advice on adjustments at work may need to be assessed to be reasonable under the Equality Act 2010.
If you have a circumstance which may benefit from occupational health advice; give me a call for a no obligation chat. 
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